
Dear CT Legislators, 

Any vaccine requirements that result in an ultimatum for a worker or any person, should not be 

continued. Forcing people to get vaccines/boosters or lose a job or risk their education is not a 

choice, but an ultimatum and coercion. Please recognize that there are more and more highly 

credentialed doctors such as Dr. Harvey Risch, epidemiologist, of Yale School of Public Health 

and on Governor Lamont’s Covid reopening committee and Dr. Robert Malone, 

scientist/physician that helped develop the mRNA vaccine technology, that are speaking out 

against the mandates of the vaccine/booster. There are still too many questions on long-term 

effects to mandate this for anybody. In addition, the FDA approved Comirnaty is still not 

available in the U.S. Mandating a medical intervention that is an Emergency Use Authorization, 

that nobody has any liability for, is unethical. Please do not extend the vaccine/booster 

mandates and please advocate for our young adults attending Connecticut colleges and 

universities and urge colleges and universities to stop their vaccine mandates.  

Sincerely, 

Cheryl Lage 

Resident, Hebron, CT 


